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NOTICE OF OCTOBER 21, 1993 MEETING
& SUMMARY OF MAY 6, 1993 MEETING
July 6, 1993 TO: BANK BROKER/DEALER ADVISORY COMMITTEE NO. 17-93 RE: NOTICE OF
OCTOBER 21, 1993 MEETING & SUMMARY OF MAY 6, 1993 MEETING
__________________________________________________________ The next meeting of the Bank
Broker/Dealer Advisory Committee and the Vendor Advisory Group will take place on
October 21, 1993 in Washington, D.C. Scheduling conflicts made it impossible to hold the
meeting in San Antonio, Texas in conjunction with the Investment Company Institute
Operations Conference as discussed at the May 6 meeting. A dinner will be planned for
October 20, 1993, the evening prior to the Committee meeting, so that participants will
have an opportunity to socialize in an informal setting. Specific details on the meeting and
the dinner will be provided in late July, at which time we will be asking for your suggestions
with respect to agenda items for the October 21 meeting. Enclosed is the summary of the
May 6, 1993 meeting and several attachments. Please feel free to call Diane at
202/955-3547 with any comments or questions. George Hrabovsky Diane M. Butler
Chairman - Bank Broker/ Director - Operations Dealer Advisory Committee & Fund Custody
Enclosures

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be
abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and

should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.


